
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

April 23, 2024 

This meeting was held at President Don Easterbrooks home on Durango Dr. 

Present were:  

Don Easterbrooks, President 

Jan Ool, Vice President and Social Activity Chair 

Mike Tommeney, Treasurer  

Deborah Chapman, Secretary 

We chatted about the success of last month’s membership dinner. 

Jan Ool gave a short update of the upcoming activities: 

 April 26th is a ventriloquist, Mike Palma at La Hacienda. 
 May is the village dancing chicks at Tierra 
 June is the summer BBQ 
 July is trivia and Mystic ice cream 
 Nothing for August 
 September is our soup and salad pot luck 
 Night golf in November charging DLVN $75. We also have use of the patio. 

There was more chatter about who could be the next people to chair the DLVN neighborhood group. 

There was talk of upgrading the email system, agreed to by E-board for $800.00. This includes 
restrictions for non-members. 

Details for all of this are in the newsletters and on the DLVN website at www.dlvn.org . 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 


